NEXT MEETING - JUNE 18, 2014 - 7 PM AT THE TURNERS

NEXT PULL DATES - JUNE 7, 2014 - TRANSFER SLED IN STOCKBRIDGE
JUNE 28, 2014 - DAVID CORDRAY MEMORIAL DEADWEIGHT DIRT PULL IN
FOWLERVILLE

We had an awesome start to our pulling season with our May steel wheel, Philip
Chevalier memorial deadweight dirt pull and our first cement pull in Webberville. All three
pulls were well attended and most importantly everyone had a great time! Thank you to all who
attended and/or participated in the pulls and to those who spent extra time setting up, helping on
the track, and taking down. We certainly appreciate the extra helping hands. Be sure to visit
the photos on the website to see the highlights from the pulls.

We are joining with MTPA for the June 7" transfer sled pull in Stockbridge. If anyone
has any questions concerning the pull you may contact any of our members or email us at
clatc08@gmail.com.

HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE SOON!

As always every member is encouraged to attend the club meetings as your ideas and
suggestions are instrumental in making our club successful. If anyone would like something
placed on the agenda call Glenda at 517-468-2447.

Glenda Turner
Secretary
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